
February 14, 2006 

For Immediate Release 

Marianne Price, Industry Coordinator for the Iron Horse Trail announced today 
that the Iron Horse Trail logo is now a registered trademark. Price further said 
"Having our logo as a registered trademark is an important step. We want to 
uniquely identify ourself in the market place and having the trademark protects 
that brand identity. I think the registration gives us a professional look and 
assures the public of the authenticity of the Iron Horse Trail experience." 

For more information contact: 

Marianne Price 
Industry Coordinator 
Office: (780) 645-2913 or (888) 645-4155 
Cell: (780) 573-8875 
Home: (780) 826-2988 
Email: iht@albertaslakeland.com 


